
 

Faculty Advisor Interaction Meeting  

for 1st Semester B.Tech. Students  
(2024 Admission Batch) 

All newly admitted 1st semester B.Tech. students of the 2024 Admission Batch are 

informed that each group of 15 students will be guided by a Faculty Advisor (FA), with the 

support of a Student Mentor. The Faculty Advisor will serve as a mentor and guide, 

assisting students with academic matters and other university-related issues. 

Before the Induction Program, which is scheduled to begin on 9th September, the Faculty 

Advisors will conduct an online interaction session with their respective student groups, 

along with their Student Mentors. The interaction session will take place virtually. 

Students will be added to their respective WhatsApp groups by their Faculty Advisors or 

Student Mentors prior to the session. Please ensure that your mobile number is registered 

with WhatsApp at the time of admission reporting. If any student is not added to the 

group before the interaction session, they should contact their Faculty Advisor for 

assistance. 

The names and contact details of Faculty Advisors can be found on the students' ERP login 

page. 

The FA Interaction Meeting is scheduled for 6th September 2024 at 2:30 P.M. 

How to Log in to Your ERP Page: 

1. Visit the ERP portal at https://erp.silicon.ac.in/estcampus/. 

2. Enter your SIC number in all lowercase letters as your user ID (e.g., 24bcse99). 

3. Use "password" as the initial password. 

4. When prompted, change your password to a secure one. 

5. Use your new password to log in to your ERP portal. 
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